
 
Dear Families, 
 

This year one of our winter grade level celebrations will be to 
construct graham cracker candy houses as a culminating seasonal 
activity.  The week of Dec. 4th, first grade will be reading and writing about 
several different versions of the Gingerbread Man and studying story 
structure and features of fiction.    

There are many supplies needed in order to decorate them in true 
candy house style.   Below you will find a list of possible candies to donate.   
To make things easier, you have been assigned a candy to donate, but feel 
free to bring more or other types if you would like.    

All of the following items are available at the grocery store.   Please 
send in the food item as early as you would like, but no later than 
Wednesday, Dec. 6th, as we are doing the activity on the Friday afternoon 
of that week. 
 
1 box of graham crackers____ 1 can of vanilla frosting____ 
jellybeans_____    skittles_____ 
M&M’s____     tootsie rolls_____ 
life savers____    pretzel sticks____ 
peppermints____    gumdrops_____ 
red hots____    mini marshmallows____ 
chocolate chips_____   mini candy canes____ 
Necco wafers____   red licorice____ 
paper towels______   baby wipes_____ 
quart size ziploc baggies______      thick Chinet  plates (lg)______ 
 
 
Please return the item as soon as possible.  Please bring enough for 10 
children to use this food item.  Thank you for your help with the fun project. 
 
Sincerely, 
The First Grade Team 
 
 
 
 


